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MINUTES OF THE HOUSE TRANSPORTATION COMMITTEE

The meeting was called to order by Chairman Gary Hayzlett at 1:30 p.m. on January 15, 2004 in the 2nd

Floor Auditorium of Memorial Hall.

All members were present except: 
Representative Jerry Henry- excused
Representative John Ballou- excused
Representative Kenny Wilk- excused
Representative Mary Kauffman- excused
Representative Paul Davis- excused

Committee staff present: 
Mary Galligan, Legislative Research Department
Hank Avila, Legislative Research Department
Bruce Kinzie, Revisor’s Office

Conferees appearing before the committee: 
Terry Heidner, Director, Division of Planning and Development
Mike Armour, Director, Division of Aviation

Others attending:
See Attached List.

The Joint House and Senate Transportation Committee meeting was called to order by Chairman Hayzlett. 
Chairman Hayzlett introduced Director Terry Heidner, Division of Planning and Development and
Director Mike Amour, Division of Aviation.

With the assistance of a slide presentation Directors Terry Heidner and Mike Amour gave an overview of
the shortline railroad rehabilitation and acquisition projects through the Comprehensive Transportation
Program and the Kansas airport improvement program project locations FY 2000 - 2003, and the
transportation enhancement projects for FY 2004.

Following a question and answer period, Chairman Hayzlett adjourned the meeting.
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